Newsflash from the Cambridge Hard of Hearing Club

October 2017

Dear members and friends

Our next social meeting will be taking place on

Thursday, 26 October 2017 starting at 2.00 pm

with the following agenda:

Extraordinary General Meeting

Members will be asked to approve the following proposals:

- A new position of a non executive President
- To propose a member for the Presidency
- Any other nominations for the Committee please notify your proposals to the Vice Chair

Demonstration and talk about hearing equipments

Presented by Sensory Services Team from Cambridgeshire County Council

Followed by social activity

Highlights of the day:

Christmas Menu Order – a unique opportunity to hand over your order in good time (deadline 11 November, lunch 7 December)

Outstanding annual subscriptions a reminder for members who have yet to renew their membership

Other News

Our Club is featured in the autumn issue of The North Cambridge Community Newsletter which goes out to 8000 households. Copies of the newsletter will be available at the meeting – you will find our profile on page 16. Some of our members who live in Arbury or Kings Hedges should have the newsletter on their doorsteps.

Looking forward to seeing you on Thursday 26 October 2017 at 2 pm

^^^^^^

Speech to text support and refreshment will be provided

The Venue:

The Meadows Community Centre, Room 2, 1 St Catherine Road, Cambridge, CB4 3XJ

The Committee
Chairman Brian Downham
Vice Chair Doug Taylor, Treasurer Keith Morris,
Publicity Chris Turner, Membership Secretary Peter Teich

For more information contact us: By **phone** to Doug & Jenny 01223 241559

By **text** to Chris on 07876 108963 By **letter** to Hard of Hearing Club 29 Stretten Avenue Cambridge CB4 3ES

Email: information.hohclub@gmail.com